
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION 
 

The August 6, 2002, 
regularly scheduled meeting 

of the Beaufort County Planning Commission 
is CANCELLED. 

 
 
 
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting 
of the Beaufort County Planning Commission 

will be on Wednesday, August 14, 2002, at 6:00 PM 
in the Beaufort County Council Chambers, 

Administration Building, 100 Ribaut Road, Beaufort, SC. 
 
 
 

For further information,  
call the Beaufort County Planning Department at (843) 470-2724. 
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